
 
 

 
Hello and welcome to all our Pre-School children and their families! 

 

We have been enjoying meeting you and getting to know your children since the start 

of the new school year.   The phased induction process is progressing positively with 

many new friends being forged among children and the grown-ups alike. 

 

The children have been having fun exploring their learning environment in both the 

indoor and outdoor settings.  They have been investigating new resources, enjoying 

the social aspects of sharing a snack together and learning about and following new 
routines. 

 

Everything is new, yet the children are already developing increasing independence 

and a ‘have a go’ attitude which is fantastic!  Well done everyone! 

 
There are so many things to learn this year which will be approached in a 

developmentally balanced manner.  As educators we are learning too; already your 

children have been teaching us so much about themselves, their likes, what they know 

and what they would like to be when they grow up!   

 
Soon we will be getting our learning and communication journal app 

‘Seesaw’ set up and look forward to connecting with you more using this 

vehicle.  Watch out for more information about this but in the meantime, 

you can find out more at   https://web.seesaw.me/  

 
We look forward to the year ahead together and are delighted that you have joined our 

school family at St. MacNissi’s this year. 

 

Yours,  

 
Mrs. P. McCorry (Pre-School Teacher/Leader) 

Mrs. D. Lavery (Deputy leader & Classroom Assistant) 

Miss. C. Bunting (Classroom Assistant) 
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